SUPERVISOR’S REVIEW
Established January 12, 2007

DATE: June 22, 2012

TO: County Board Supervisors

FROM: Russ Podzilni, County Board Chair

SUBJECT: Mark Your Calendars for These Upcoming Events - Update

,g&% June 28, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
' 6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Sanders)

3 === July 12, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Nash)

July 24-29, 2012 — Rock County 4-H Fair — Rock County 4-H Fairgrounds

August 9, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Brill)

September 13, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Wiedenfeld)

September 27, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Jensen)
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NOTE: It is possible that at any of the above listed events a quorum of a governmental body
may be present, however, no business of that governmental body will be conducted.
‘ Over



Emplovee Retirement

Yvonne Campbell - Human Services — June 29, 2012
Mary Frat — Rock Haven — July 6, 2012
Judy Remer - Rock Haven — July 6, 2012
Debra Sather — Developmental Disabilities — July 13, 2012
Dave Sleeter — 911 Communications Center — July 15, 2012

Note: When you fill out the white, half sheet per diem please leave the bottom line
open for the County Board Chair to sign off on. If you need the Committee Chair
to sign off on a per diem, have them initial after your name or on the line for
attending meeting lasting longer than 4 hours. New per diem sheets will be
available for you shortly,

Any Supervisor who finds himself’herself near the Courthouse on a
Friday around 2:00 P.M. may stop in and pick up their weekly packet.

The Human Services-L.ong Term Support (L TS) division has received nine COP High I
Cost Funding awards in the last 6 months. These awards equate to over $52,000 in
additional funds for frail elders and physically disabled individuals in the community.
Due to the lengthy wait list for current funds, LTS staff have pursued these additional
dollars so that individuals do not have to wait for needed items or modiftcations.
Awards have been granted for ramps, vehicle modifications, an electric wheelchair, a
stair lift, and a bathroom remodel. LTS staff have done an excellent job submitting
these requests on behalf of their clients; thereby obtaining necessary services that they
would otherwise have to wait for.

Happy Birthday this month to Supervisors

June
Bostwick - 6/28




